
School Bulletin No. 4 Thursday 14th March, 2024
St Dominic’s Primary School is committed

to the care, safety and wellbeing of
children and young people as a central

and fundamental responsibility of Catholic
education.

St Dominic’s Primary School acknowledges the
Wurundjeri people as the traditional custodians of
the land on which we work, learn and gather. We
pay our respects to the Elders of the past, present

and future and acknowledge their spiritual
connection to Country.

IMPORTANT DATES St. Dominic’s School Google Calendar
UPCOMING DATES:

● School Photos- Thursday 14th March
● Sacrament of Reconciliation Preparation Session, at the Parish- Thursday 14th March (7pm)
● Year 5/6s Surf Lifesaving Swim Program- Friday 15th March
● Father Son Camp- Saturday 16th-Sunday 17th March
● 2025 School Enrolment Tours- Monday 18th March
● Footsteps Harmony Dance Performance- Monday 18th March- 2.45pm- All Welcome, in Veritas Hall!
● School Advisory Council (SAC) Meeting- Monday 18th March (7pm)
● Sacrament of Reconciliation Retreat Day- Thursday 21st March
● Sacrament of Reconciliation- St. Dominic’s Church- Thursday 21st March (7pm)

Parents, we ask you to regularly check on school dates, via Google Calendar, our weekly Newsletter/Bulletin, as well as
via your Audiri app which is linked to the Google Calendar. If you need assistance with accessing any of this

information, please contact our school office staff. Thank you

2025 Enrolments at St. Dom’s (Spread the word!)
Prep 2025 Information Night- Thursday 18th April (7pm)

(Bookings via Event Invitation being shared next week and on our school website)

“The school story grows richer and stronger with every student enrolled, every staff member employed and every partnership formed.”

https://www.sdcamberwelleast.catholic.edu.au/community


Supporting the Brigidine Asylum Seeker Project (BASP)

The Brigidine Asylum Seeker Project is an annual
appeal, which our school & parish community have
been supporting for many years. The 2024
collection is 25th of March and it would appreciate
your generousity and ask you to donate as possible.

Each year level has been asked to bring the following:
Preps - Baby goods (nappies, wipes, baby food, baby shampoo etc)

Year 1/2 - Non perishable pantry items (Noodles, tuna, snacks for lunches, herbs & spices etc)

*please note that cans of beans, tinned soup, beetroot and corn are not needed as there is already enough

Year 3/4 - Toiletries (shampoo, conditioner, soap, shaving cream, deodorant etc)

Year 5/6 - Cleaning Supplies (laundry powder, dishwashing liquid, cleaning sprays)

*Vouchers, travel cards and phone cards are also appreciated.

SUNFLOWER KIDS PLAYGROUP
We offer 2 Playgroup sessions each week at

St. Dom’s!

Mondays, 2.30-3.30pm
&

Thursdays 9.00-10.30am
Bookings via the QR code on our posters

& board at the front of the school.

We’ve recently welcomed many new families from our local
community to our Playgroup.

Please share with friends and family…..

Thank you,
from the ‘Sunflower Kids Team’!

Footsteps Harmony Program
This term, all P-6 students are learning new dance steps

with the Footsteps team!
Parents are invited to attend our special Harmony Week

performance, on
Monday 18th March- 2.45pm, Veritas Hall.

“The school story grows richer and stronger with every student enrolled, every staff member employed and every partnership formed.”



PARISH NEWS CHILDREN’S LITURGY
St. Dominic’s Parish Newsletter

The Dominican
Children’s Liturgy of the Word
is at 9:30 am Mass on
most Sundays of the
school term.
Primary school age
children are led through
age-appropriate readings,
activities, and prayers –
all are warmly invited to
join.

Teacher and parent helpers are most
welcome to support the volunteer team.

The dates for Term 1 2024 are as follows:

● March 17
● March 24

Beyond EduCare: Our St. Dom’s OSHC provider

“The school story grows richer and stronger with every student enrolled, every staff member employed and every partnership formed.”



JUNIOR ROCKERS CHESS CLUB

ST. DOMINIC’S NETBALL CLUB

COMMUNITY NEWS
School Crossing Supervisor Awards are back!! VOTE 1 for our very own Greg!

SCHOOL CROSSING SUPERVISOR AWARD:
1. To acknowledge the contribution and dedication School Crossings Supervisors provide by maintaining and providing a safe and

enjoyable journey to and from your individual school and all schools throughout Victoria.
2. The recipient of the award should model enthusiasm and successful outcomes in a friendly and professional manner.
3. This award is open to all Crossing Supervisors. Please consider not only your permanent supervisor, but the large contingent of

relief staff who are also very dedicated School Crossing Supervisors.

▶️Follow this link to access the Nomination Form and all further information you need!

www.schoolcrossingsvictoria.com.au/supervisor-year-awards/

“The school story grows richer and stronger with every student enrolled, every staff member employed and every partnership formed.”

http://www.schoolcrossingsvictoria.com.au/supervisor-year-awards/
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